

Minutes for 29/11/18

Present: Jake, Liam, Mela, Luke, Win

Feedback from SLT:

- Feedback for Tutor Rep meeting
 - Good turnout
 - Went through food and environment survey
 - Came up with list of questions for tutor rep to ask other students in individual forms
 - Next meeting: to be confirmed by Matt (absent)
 - Need to figure out which day will be permanent day?
 - Ask tutor reps when they are available + gather feedback
 - Likely that the turnout will be the same if we pick Thursday for the next meeting
 - Library will be a designated silent study area
 - Library IT Centre & ST1.1 will not be silent

Student body feedback:

- Wish for noodles in Food Market again
- Suggestion to do themed weeks in food or student-suggested meals?
 - Work on a survey for this to see if this is in-demand or if this is just a few people
 - If few then little need to reintroduce noodles to Food Market
 - Jake has volunteered to talk to Food Market staff on this point
- Wish again for social space
 - Suggested that student council should take initiative and present plan to SLT?
 - Logistical problem with this – there is no physical space
 - Ask if social space will be available in new art building
 - Also see if we can open up old classrooms for social space
 - Issue raised: this made lead to abuse of classrooms; may need staff supervision

E+D feedback:

- Committee now has 6 members: Win as Chair, Jamie as Vice-chair, Luke as male bi rep, Ellie-Marie as female bi rep, Jude as trans rep and Chloe as disability rep
- Harvey was the committee's faith rep but has quit for reasons unclear. Win to ask Harvey about this at the next meeting.
- Socials have a good turnout and now have regular members. Another social is scheduled for tonight
- Next LGBT+ committee meeting is set for Monday 3rd December at 12pm.
 - Win needs to email Jean about using the student representatives room for the meeting, as no other space is available
- World Aids Day has no official planning other than mentions on both Prism social media accounts. College has raised money by selling the ribbon; there were suggestions of a Queen-themed social but this has proved impossible due to time and monetary restraints

Other suggestions made this meeting:

- Suggestion that initiative for student council newsletter is taken up again
 - Win has suggested creating a student council Twitter and Instagram in order to keep people more informed, without the tedious workload of a student council newsletter
 - Questions as to how often this newsletter would be put out? (Weekly, biweekly, etc.)

Next meeting: 6th December at 12:00-12:00pm